
Borough  of  Doylestown
Environmental  Advisory  Council

Joint  EAC  Meeting

AGENDA

Thursday,  September  12, 2019 - 7:30 pm
Council  Chambers

1. Welcome  -  Michael  Moscherosch,  Doylestown  Borough  EAC  Chairperson

2. Lambertville  Single-Use  Plastics  Regulations  -  Liz Magill  Peer,  LEC  Chairperson

3. Doylestown  Borough  Single-Use  Plastics  Reduction  Recommendation  to Borough
Council  and Public  Survey  Results

4.  Doylestown  Township,  Plumstead  Township,  Solebury  Township  Activity

5. Open  Discussion/Next  Steps

The  next  Environmental  Advisory  Council  meeting
is scheduled  for  September  17,  2019  at  7:30  pm


